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Announcements 

Field Trip 
We are going to the Zoo on February 19th. 
This is the Wednesday before Rodeo break. 
Students are FREE. Parents will have to pay 
regular zoo admission. I recommend 
getting tickets online ahead of time to 
make entering the zoo faster. If you would 
like to chaperone a small group, please let 
me know on the permission slip. Please 
note, siblings are not allowed to attend 
TUSD field trips. 

Snack 
We need more snacks for the class. Some 
ideas are: applesauce, yogurt pouches, 
popcorn, any crackers. 
Thank you! 

Specials 
Monday-Library. 
Tuesday-P.E. 
Wednesday-Music & Art. 
Thursday-Outdoor Learning/Counselor. 
Friday-Buddy Reading with Ohana Rm. 

Save the Date 
1/29/25-Teacher learning day. 

2/12/25-Literacy Night. 

2/13 & 2/14 Parent teacher conferences. 
School is out at 11:45. 

2/20 &2/21 Rodeo Break. 

Learning Goals 

Reading and Writing 
We are learning word families and 
digraphs (th, sh, ch). Last week we worked 
on the -at word family (cat, bat, sat, rat, 
etc.) 
We are always practicing retelling stories 
as well as naming characters and settings 
in a story. 

Math 
Composition and decomposition. 

Important vocabulary words: 
part, whole, total. 
Please check out the NEW Family Math 
handout for a more in-depth explanation. 

Science 
Our next science unit is Trees & Weather. 
We will begin soon. 

Contact Me 

Jenna Evans. 

Email: 
jenna.evans@tusd1.org. 

Classroom Phone: 
225-1056


